
  This semester has been ultimately a success story for the  Iota Chapter. 
The chapter has resolved many of the issues and problems that have 

and also the state of our house.  

 The chapter, for the first time in a long time, has a surplus of chapter 
funds. As seen in the annual budget report the Chapter has a surplus of  

lecting past dues and other debts owed by both current and past members 
of the Iota Chapter. The money has also been allocated to rush and com-
munity service events. However, the money has chiefly been used into fix-
ing the house. 

 As far as house renovations and repairs go, the chapter is currently 
right on track. The fume hood and the lighting on the patio have both been 
completely fixed, as well as most of the doors and plumbing. However, the 
chapter recognizes that the repairs are far from over and plans to continue 
to make a conscious effort to fix all of the various issues with the house it 
can. The chapter will also budget its money accordingly to these repairs. 
We would like to thank the alumni for being so supportive during this proc-
ess. We realize that much of this renovation would not have been possible 
without your help, and we are extremely gratefully for it. 

Fall Rush 2010 

Newly  Elected  Officers  

GM   John  Frazee  

GT   John  Wamsley  

GMC   Benjamin  Atkins  

GP   Michael  Baker    

GS   Jean  Marc  Pruit  

House  Chair Kevin  Masters  

Rush  Chair   Winston  Myers,  
Phil  Wozny  
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   We  had  a  very  successful  fall  Rush  
this  semester  with  five  pledges.    Their  
names  are  Stephen  Brown,  Addison  
Dean,  Thomas  Cathey,  Douglas  
Thayer  and  Clayton  Tucker.  They  are  
all  fine  individuals  and  have  exhibited  
many  qualities  that  are  found  within  a  
Kappa  Sigma.  There  has  been  a  intro-­
duction  of  new  assignments  into  the  
process  of  educating  the  pledges.  
These  new  assignments  have  strength-­
ened  the  pledges  unity  toward  each  
other  and  ultimately  improved  the  
quality  of  themselves  as  individuals.  
We  look  forward  to  all  of  you  meeting  
these  new  pledges  and  giving  them  
advice  on  their  way  to  becoming  a  
Kappa  Sigma.  

Social Events 
  Socially,  Iota  has  stood  out  on  campus  this  
semester  as  exceptionally  responsible-­  a  big  
achievement,  especially  for  us.  For  much  of  the  
semester,  Kappa  Sigma  was  the  only  fraternity  
not  on  social  probation,  which  earned  the  chap-­
ter  nods  from  both  Dean  Leese  and  SU  PD.  
Masquerade  was  also  quite  successful,  and  has,  
among  other  things,  helped  spark  interest  in  
quite  a  few  potential  rushees.  The  presence  of  a  
house  band  has  also  helped  us  make  a  name  for  
ourselves  this  semester,  and  live  music  has  
again  become  a  staple  of  Study  Breaks  and  
weekend  parties  alike.  Upcoming  scheduled  
events  include  Serenades  and  mixers  for  the  
most  part,  along  with  the  upcoming  Pledge  
Party  on  November  19th.    All  things  consid-­
ered,  the  chapter  remains  proud  that  Kappa  
Sigma  still  retains  its  reputation  as  a  safe  envi-­
ronment  for  all  SU  students  to  come,  enjoy  
themselves,  and  even  let  their  hair  down  occa-­
sionally.    


